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I am strongly opposed to the bill. Requiring ‘in-person voting only’ is a big step 

backwards. I remember the days of in-person voting. It was difficult for those who had 

to work long hours and/or commute, It interfered with family schedules & duties.  It 

was inefficient,  requiring large numbers of volunteers, needing screening, training 

and oversight. And finally, it unfairly limited access to voting for those needing an 

alternative to the voting process created in another time. If there are problems with 

mail in voting, work on fixing them. Recognize that times have changed. Use the 

tools available we now have to make voting easier for all citizens. Make it  fair and 

accessible for all.  


